

LOVONYA DEJEAN MIDDLE SCHOOL WOLFPACK NEWSLETTER





Dear DeJean Families,

It's hard to believe, but we are already beginning our 5th week of school! We have lots of exciting things happening on campus and several parent events coming up! Following are a few highlights:

Thursday is Back to School Night. Doors will open at 5:30 p.m. We will have snacks available, and our community partners will be sharing enrichment opportunities. At 5:45 p.m., there will be a Principal's welcome. At 6:00pm families will be invited to visit each teacher's classroom. Please join us! We look forward to meeting you!

Next week is our first Spirit Week! Students are encouraged to dress up to show their DeJean Wolfpack spirit. We will wrap up the week with a spirit rally!

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Pajama Day Twin Day Cartoon Day Sports Day Blue and White

On September 21 at 9am will be the "grand opening" of the DeJean Family Support Center. The support center is a space dedicated to connecting our families with the resources at DeJean and in the community. The grand opening will include a presentation outlining the support available to all families and a "meet and greet" with the principal. Refreshments will be provided. Additionally, all attendees will be entered in a drawing to win a free laptop. If you are interested in

attending, please RSVP on ParentSquare.

In Solidarity Athena Valdez

<u>IMPORTANT DATES</u>

Thursday, September 14 Back to School Night 5:30 PM – 7:30 PM

> Friday, September 15 Minimum Day

Thursday, September 21
DeJean Family Resource Center Reopening

<u>ATTENDANCE</u>

Student attendance is vital for student success but we understand that sometimes a student may need to miss school. It is important for parents/guardians to call the attendance office at (510) 231-1430 extension 25085 to report an absence. You can also email our attendance clerk, Marisol Castillo at marisol.castillo@wccusd.net.